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Any student with an Education, Care and Health Plan (ECHP) is referred to Careers for an individual appointment. This needs to be completed before the student has an annual review with IL in February. Parts of the ECHP refer to Independent Living and Work Experience and the outcomes need to be recorded as part of the review. 
Any other student with an IL flag can access Careers support as required and would also be able to receive support from IL in areas such as UCAS personal statements, CVs etc. 
In terms of work experience, data is shared so that any placements take account of students’ individual needs. 
